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UPCOMING EVENTS  

SLC Writing Contest 

Deadline:  Friday, January 25th, 2019 

Narrative Writing:   Write a short story 
about an event in your life that taught 
you something important. Give plenty of 
details that make the story interesting 
for the reader. Please see Mrs. Porter for 
more details. Good luck!  

 

5th Annual Day Celebration! SAVE THE 
DATE!  March 14th, 2019  

Math Deserves Its Own Day… Don’t You 
Think?! 

 

 

 

 

Learning Through Technology 

Our digital curriculum is designed to actively engage students 

in learning.  Our program combines embedded supports and        

scaffolds to meet diverse student needs of our students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2018  

SLC Wishes Everyone Seasons Greetings! 
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SPECIAL POINTS OF 
INTEREST 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for Poetry Reading at 
Barnes & Noble 

Location:  Barnes & Noble located 
at  1800 Rosecrans Ave, Manhattan 
Beach, CA 90266 

Date:  Friday, February 22nd 

Time:  9:45 – 11:00 

Students will read aloud their original 
poetry and compete for prizes.   

 

 

 

 

 

Success Learning Center  

13530 S. Aviation Blvd.  

Hawthorne, CA 90250  

Phone: 310-982-4301  

Fax: 424-277-1590 

Email: ts-dowgiewicz@wiseburn.org 

 

 

Community Circles Build Strong         

Relationships  

Once a week, the high school class, teachers, service           

providers, administrator and aides are participating in    

Community Circles - a function of Restorative Practices. The 

key elements of restorative practices are: Creating an ethos of  

respect, inclusion, fostering accountability and taking         

responsibility, committing to relationships, developing       

impartiality, being non-judgmental, enhancing collaboration, 

fostering empowerment and emotional expressiveness.  

 

Collecting for Those 

in Need  

SLC is collecting small, travel 

sized toiletries to send to those 

in need in Mexico.  Please send 

in small bottles of shampoo, 

conditioner and lotion.  We also 

need bars of soap and travel 

sized toothbrushes and      

toothpaste. The middle school 

class will sort all donations and 

create individual care kits that 

will be delivered to the            

encampment next week. Items 

may be dropped off at the       

donation box in the SLC lobby. 

 


